GREATER ) BROWNSVILLE

INCENTIVES CORPORATION

STATE OF TEXAS §
COUNTY OF CAMERON §
CITY OF BROWNSVILLE §

PUBLIC NOTICE OF A POTENTIAL QUORUM OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
THE GREATER BROWNSVILLE INCENTIVES CORPORATION

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Board of Directors of the Greater
Brownsville Incentives Corporation will be in attendance at the GBIC Appreciation Mixer to be
held on Friday, December 13, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., at the Greater Brownsville Incentives
Corporation Office (Historical Young House), 500 East Saint Charles Street, Brownsville,
Cameron County, Texas, 78520.

This is not a regularly scheduled before the start of the Greater Brownsville Incentive
Corporation. This event is being is being sponsored by the Greater Brownsville Incentives
Corporation. However, this notice is being posted due to the possibility of a quorum being present.
The Board of Directions for the Greater Brownsville Incentives Corporation will not deliberate or
take any formal action on GBIC business.

[ certify that a copy of the December 13, 2024, Public Notice by the Greater Brownsville Incentives
Corporation Board was posted on the Bulletin Board Area at the Brownsville City Hall - Federal
Building at least 72 hours prior to the event. I further certify that the Public Notice was posted on
the Greater Brownsville website and can be downloaded by accessing:
https://greaterbrownsville.com/agendas/
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y: Gilberto Salinas
Executive Director/CEO of the Greater

Brownsville

Signed this /0 " day of QMMZOM at 3 5g a.. in Brownsville,

Texas.
7 b il \ ]

Marlene Murillo, A mistrati\mj,slaﬂffﬁecording Secretary
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